
2017 TuTu Tots

Monthly/Upcoming News:

 May you be touched by 
a bit of Irish LUCK today!

March
TuTu Tots

 I am LUCKY to be in dance. I am 
LUCKY to have family and friends. 

DESIREE ABIGAIL NINA CICI EVAN ROSIE

Regular Class
Night

Silly Sock
Night - at
Memorial
Building

Tiny Kix and
Wee Petites
Perform at St.
Gerard's

No School

No School Regular Class
Night

Regular Class
Night

March 13th - Silly Sock Night at all classes. Wear your silliest socks! (also bring your dance shoes)

**ALL Classes will be held at the Legion Memorial Building by Lake Elsie on March 13th.
Wee Petites (K-1st) Parents please arrange transportation as there will NOT be a bus this day**

March 14th - Tiny Kix (preK) and Wee Petites (K-1st) will perform at St. Gerard's Nursing Home
in Hankinson. Arrive at 6:10 pm and perform at 6:30 pm. Admission is free, but space is limited.

A Look Ahead....
Our Spring Show is on Sunday, April 30, 2017 at the Hankinson High School and will begin at 4:00 pm

Hankinson - ND



Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.

HAPPY St. PATRICK’S DAY!!!

ABIGAIL




